
 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Ogden-Hinckley Airport expansion project in fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Ogden-Hinckley Airport, located at 3909 
Airport Road, Ogden, Utah 84405. 
 
Funding would be used to augment the $10 million already being invested by Ogden City to 
develop the west portion of the Ogden Airport. The project would construct a road extension on 
the airport, expand a parallel taxiway, and clean up, grade, and install proper drainage to the 
area. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 


